

## association of university and college employees

February 17, 1981

Mrs. Edna Lunden Oral Surgery Faculty of Dentistry Campus Mail

Dear Edna:

I am enclosing your Union card and a copy of the AUCE by-laws, as well as a copy of the current Collective Agreement.

All newly signed up AUCE members are being issued a new style of card. We hope to eventually send these new cards to all AUCE members.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Wendy Bice Union Co-ordinator A.U.C.E. Local I

Encls.